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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to plee that you will vote against the abortion bill brought forth by Mr Pyne,
 which seeks to remove safeguards for women and their unborn children.

I believe it is an utter disgrace that such a motion is being made to allow abortion until
 birth for viable babies. The moment of birth should not be the point at which a person is
 considered alive and therefore protected from such harm.

I realise in certain circumstances there may be babies who are not wanted for
 whatever reason. These babies still deserve to have a chance to live. Their life is
 of value and there are lots of people unable to conceive who are desperate to
 become parents and would love the opportunity to adopt a baby to be loved by
 their family.

I believe that there are far better options that should be given to women who are in such
 tragic circumstances. Wise counsel, encouragement, support, advice on adoption.... To be
 in the desperate position of feeling she needs to abort her child, and then being able to do
 so, only sets her up for insurmountable lifelong regrets.

Please support unborn babies who have no voice to be heard but the same feelings as you
 and I. All life is precious and I believe should be treated with respect.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Erin Domrow
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